
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome Back 
A huge welcome back to all of our children and families. It has been lovely to see everyone return back to 
school looking so smart and eager to learn – the new uniform looks really smart, and the children look 
impeccable wearing it. The children have settled wonderfully into their new classrooms with their new 
teachers. 
 

On Friday, it was wonderful to welcome so many families into school to share in our celebration of our school 
values exploring what each of the new values mean. Thank you to Mrs Balmer, Miss Blood (volunteer), our 
governor volunteers, parents, staff and most of all of the children for making it such a special day!   
 

     
 

 

Uniform  
The children have started back at school looking really smart; however, I would like to remind all families of a number of 
expectations regarding uniform:  
§ Trainers are only to be worn on PE days.  
§ Earrings need to be plain studs, only.  
§ All long hair must be tied back and no extreme haircuts.  
 
If any families are unsure of the uniform expectations, please speak to a class teacher or an adult on the playground.  
 

 

Family Time Worship 
Please do not forget about Family Time Worship. This takes place the first Sunday of each month at 9:30am. 
Refreshments are provided afterwards, and it is a great opportunity to allow the children to take part and share scripture 
and songs that we practice in school.  

 

Messy Church  
Messy Church is this Saturday 15th September – All Families Welcome! 
 
 

 

PE dates  
On PE days, all children are expected to come to school wearing their PE Kit.  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Year 6  Year 3  

Swimming & PE  
 
Year 4  

Year 5  Year 1  
 
Year 2  

Year 1  
 
Year 2  
 
Year 5  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for Your Diary 
 

Please see the diary dates for the upcoming half term. More dates will be shared in next week’s newsletter.  
 

Date Activity 
Tuesday 3rd September 2024 Pupils return to school at 8:45am 
Thursday 5th September 2024 Meet The Teacher at 3:30pm 

Friday 6th September 2024 Christian Values Day (specific times shared) 
Wednesday 25th September 2024  Class Photos  

Wednesday 2nd October 2024 Reception Open Afternoon  
Thursday 3rd October 2024 Reception Open Morning  

Wednesday 9th October 2024 Individual School Photos  
Thursday 10th October 2024 World Mental Health Day – ‘Wear Something Yellow to School’ 
Thursday 17th October 2024 Parents’ Evening (3:30pm-6pm) in the School Hall   
Friday 18th October 2024 School Breaks Up for Half Term  

Monday 28th October 2024 School Starts Back at 8:45am  
 
 

 

Enquiries  
Please remember that the Main Entrance door is now on a lock.  
 
For general enquiries please email: enquiries@admin.leighsaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk or phone: 01942 671442.  
 
More information about afterschool clubs will be shared this week.  
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